F.N0.6/4/2017-DGAD (Case No. 0.1/09/2017)

Government of India
Ministry of Commerce & Industry
Department of Commerce
Directorate General of Anti-dumping and Allied Duties
Jeewan Tara Building, 4th Floor, 5, Parliament Street, New Delhi

Dated 21% August, 2017
To,

All Interested Parties,

Subject:  Extension of time for filing Questionnaire response in the anti-dumping
investigation concerning imports of “Sodium Dichromate” from Russia, South Africa,
Kazakhstan and Turkey

Sir,

With regard to the above stated matter, regarding the request of extension of time
for filing Questionnaire response in the anti-dumping investigation, the matter was
examined in detail and extension is granted up to 12" September, 2017.

2. You will appreciate that the anti — dumping investigations are time bound. It is also
noted that no request of further extension will be entertained. Keeping this in mind, you all
are requested to avail the opportunity to file the responses with in the extended time frame.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

(Anil Kumar Choudhary)

Additional Director General (Foreign Trade)
Room No. 14, 4th Floor,

Jeevan Tara Building, 5, Parliament Street
New Delhi-110 011

E-mail: akchoudhary(@nic.in

Tele 91-11-23349453




